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Discussion Topics:  GENERAL COURSE DESCRIPTION: 

Kin. 110, Human Nutrition: Current Issues is an introdution to the principles of human 
nutrition, with an emphasis on its role in maintaining good health.  This course also serves 
as the basis for the Certificate in Human Nutrition offered through the School of Kinesiology.

LEARNING OBJECTIVES 

After completion of this course, you will be able to:
 

 discriminate between reliable and unreliable nutrition information
 

 explain the roles of different nutrients within the body
 

 define healthy body weights and discuss strategies for attaining and maintaining a healthy 
weight

 discuss the relationships between nutrition and health
 

 perform a diet analysis and develop strategies for improving the health of your diet

  explain common causes and consequences of food borne illnesses and practice proper food 
safety to reduce incidence of food borne illness

COURSE FORMAT 

There will be two hours of lecture and one hour of tutorial per week. Attendance at tutorial 
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is required. Please refer to the lecture schedule, notes and the tutorial schedule for more 
detailed information posted online.  Lectures will be audio taped digitally and will be 
available online through mySFU (my.sfu.ca).  If you choose not to attend class, do not expect 
that the instructor or your TA will repeat the announcements, answer questions, or provide 
information that was given in class. If you miss a lecture or tutorial, it is your 
responsibility to make up the missed information. 

TUTORIALS 

 Attendance at tutorial is required.  Tutorial format will vary from week to week and will 
include: recap of lecture material; discussion of various nutrition issues; videos followed 
by discussions, student presentations, and other activities.  You MUST attend your correct 
tutorial group. 

Grading:  Course Evaluation:

Midterm Examination I:  15%

Midterm Examination II:  20%

Group Project:  10%

Attendance/Participation in Tutorials:  5%

Diet Analysis:  15%

Final Examination:  35% (3 hours, comprehensive, during the final examination period).

Required Texts: Insel, Turner, and Ross.  Nutrition (2nd. Edition).  Jones & Bartlett, 2007.

Recommended Texts: 

Materials/Supplies: 

Prerequisite/Corequisite: None.  A background in science is not required.

Notes: Late Assignments/Missed Examinations 

In fairness to all students, there will be no extensions for exams, assignments or projects, 
except for extenuating medical circumstances.  The late penalty will be 10% per day.  As 
presentation time in tutorial is limited, students failing to meet the agreed deadline for a 
presentation may receive zero for this portion of the assessment.  A missed exam may only be 
rewritten if medical evidence of inability to write is presented. 

Students who miss examinations due to exceptional circumstances (such as serious illness or 
compassionate reasons) are required to obtain a physician’s certificate,  whereby the 
physician states that you were unable to write your midterm or final on the set date due to a 
medical condition beyond your control,  or other supporting documents in order to obtain 
consideration in the course.  Such documents must be filed with the School Director (via the 
Kinesiology office) or Registrar within four calendar days of the date on which the 
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examination was to have been written.   Exceptional circumstances must be approved by the 
Undergraduate Program Committee in order for a student to receive consideration.

Academic honesty and student conduct 

Academic honesty is a condition of continued membership in the University community. 

Academic dishonesty, including plagiarism or any other form of cheating is subject to serious 
academic penalty, i.e. failure on an assignment, failure in a course, suspension or expulsion 
from the University.

The University codes of student conduct and academic honesty are contained in policies T10.01 
and T10.02 which are available in the Course Timetable and on the Web via 
http://www.reg.sfu.ca.
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This outline is derived from a course outline repository database that was maintained by SFU 
Student Services and the University’s IT Services Department. The database was retired in 
2014 and the data migrated to SFU Archives in 2015.


